
 
 

Associated British Ports  
South Wales 

 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

No 8 of 2014 
 
 

REPAIRS TO ST JULIANS VIADUCT, NEWPORT 
 
 

 
Mariners are advised that Balfour Beatty will be carrying out repairs to the St Julian Viaduct, 
Newport.  Underslung Scaffolding will hang approximately 2m below the bridge. This will be moved 
to different spans at different stages of the project.  One of the middle two spans will be clear at any 
given time to facilitate save navigation under the bridge.  Passage under a span that has scaffolding 
on it is prohibited. 
 
A Pontoon platform will be around the Piers from the 31st March 2014 onwards.  There will also be a 
safety Boat in attendance in the river at high tides. 
   
The Project completion date is the 1st July 2014. 
 
Contacts as follows: - 
 
Agent   Ravi Ramlagan 07792 407519 
Site Manager  Geraint Wilce 07967 578563 
 
 
 
             
 
                                 

HARBOUR MASTER, SOUTH WALES 
Queen Alexandra House, Cargo Road, CARDIFF, CF10 4LY 

 

20th March 2014 
 

 All ABP South Wales Notices to Mariners may be viewed on: - www.southwalesports.co.uk 
 
 

Owners, Agents and Charters should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the masters or persons in 
charge of their vessel or craft.  


